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Although our family does not currently live in East Suffolk we have visited the area on a regular basis and have
close relatives in the area.
The following are my major objections to the current proposals for Sizewell C:
.  The EPR reactor that EDF wants to build has an atrocious record. For example the EPR in China developed
degraded fuel rod sealings and had to be closed after an international outcry. Do we want this to happen in
Suffolk? NO!
.  Nuclear energy is not green energy. It’s waste takes hundreds of years to degrade. Do we want future
generations to pay for our mistakes? No!
Sizewell Marshes are an SSI and Minsmere RSPB reserve an internationally recognised project. As next door
neighbours both are threatened by the current proposals for Sizewell C. Should we allow this to happen? No!
.  Sizewell C will take 10-12 years to build and is likely to be out of date. SMRs, the small nuclear reactors,
such as those proposed by Rolls Royce are the way forward as an interim measure- Do we need obsolete large-
scale development? No!
There is no assured water supply for Sizewell C . EDFs proposals for a desalination plant would be another blot
on the landscape and put the local water supply under threat. Do RSPB Minsmere and the local population want
their water supply to be compromised? No!
Who is to pay for Sizewell C? The Government should come clean about its proposed energy tax!
Think again - Do we want the nightmare of large scale developments in the ecologically sensitive part of East
Suffolk? No!
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